

Northside Primary School

Newsletter



Headteacher: V McDowell

18th November 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I have listened to a number of children read this week and been delighted by the considerable improvement they have made. Thank you so much for ensuring that book bags are in school each day and for hearing your child read, because this really makes a difference!

This week, the Chair of our LAB committee, Michael Donnelly, visited the school and was really impressed meeting the children and staff team as he worked with the School Council and joined in with Maths lessons.

The children have looked so smart in their colourful pyjamas today; we are proud of all the money raised for 'Children in Need'. Well done to our Year 5 and 6 children for running a cake sale at the Northside Community Centre.

Our Year 6 pupils are looking forward to travelling to William Howard School for a netball tournament next week. A huge thank you to Mrs. Marshall who has coached our children in netball.

Kind regards,

Mrs. McDowell

Headteacher

ADMISSIONS FOR NURSERY & RECEPTION 2023

We are open for nursery and reception applications at Northside Primary School.

If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning environment,

Please give us a call on <u>01900 62255</u> – We would love to meet you!

PE Days are
Tuesday & Thursday
for all classes
PE kits must be brought to school
Our PE Kit consist of;

- White t-shirt (Logo optional)
- Black shorts or joggers
- Trainers

Reading Books

Please can all children being in their reading books to school every day.
Children who bring their book bags in daily will receive 10 minutes extra playtime on Friday at 2pm

We will be holding a Christmas Raffle this year to raise money towards our school trips for 2023. Tickets will be on sale every day, costing £1 per strip.

We have some wonderful prizes on offer.

The raffle will be drawn on **Friday 16th December** - good luck, everyone!



Northside Primary School



Headteacher: V McDowell

ttendance

Attendance Matters

Attendance Heroes

Well done to this week's attendance heroes.

Class 2 – Years 1 & 2

have the highest attendance

this week.

This week's attendance

Class 1: 89.47% Class 2: 93.33% Class 3: 90.00% Class 4: 86.67%

Whole school: 89.89%

National benchmark: 96.6%



Our attendance this week is 89.89% which has decreased compared to the past few weeks. We can definitely improve this! Please remember, attendance to school is extremely vital to children's learning. Please can your child be in school, every day, on time, ready to learn.



Stars of the week

Class 1: Savannah

Class 2: Maisie

Class 3: Hunter



Class 4: Mason

Well done!!



Children In Need 🛬



Upcoming dates

22nd November Year 6 Netball Festival, WHS 7th December Jack & The Beanstalk, Carnegie 8th December Year 6 trip to see Matilda 8th December Christmas Jumper Day 8th December Reindeer Run! 13th December Little Life First Aid, KS2 14th December **Christmas Dinner Day**

15th December Santa visiting Northside! 20th December School finishes for Christmas

TBC KS1 Christmas Play

100% Attendance this week

Well done to the 45 children who have 100% attendance this week This is absolutely amazing!

theo addisonb addisonf lydia aalivah thomas rio kadie shv layten tai ollie marley franki tommy savannah





Northside Primary School



Newsletter Cumbria





Christmas Card Competition

The winning design will be printed to create our very own CET 2022 Christmas Card.



Prizes will be awarded to the winning design from each CET school and the overall CET winner

How to Enter

Create your design on A4 paper then send a photo to card@cumbriaeducationtrust.org Include your Full Name, School and Year Group



